
October 4, 2021 

 

Dear Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers, 

 

The North College Park Community Association would like to express its deep concern 

regarding the Metropolitan housing project on Cherokee Street.  It has come to our attention that 

the project’s developers intend to reduce the number of parking spaces while increasing the 

number and type of housing units. This is in direct violation of their covenant with the City.  

 

We urge you to recognize the hardship this will put on the neighborhood should there be 

inadequate parking on the property and take the appropriate action to ensure that the quality of 

life in the adjacent neighborhoods will not be jeopardized. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Mary C. Cook 

President 

North College Park Community Association 

 

cc:  County Councilmember Danielle Glaros 

       County Councilmember Tom Dernoga 

       At-Large County Councilmember Calvin Hawkins 

       At-Large County Councilmember Mel Franklin 
 

 


